CITY COMMISSION OF THE CITY OF PAHOKEE
COMMISSION WORKSHOP MINUTES
Tuesday, July 24, 2018

Pursuant to due notice the Commission Workshop was held in the Commission Chambers at 360 East Main
Street, Pahokee, Palm Beach County, Florida on July 24, 2018.

The meeting was called to order by Mayor Babb at 6:07 p.m.

Official attendance was recorded as follows:

Roll Call: Mayor Keith W. Babb, Jr. Present
Commissioner Benny L. Everett, 111 Present at 6:11 p.m.
Commissioner Felisia C. Hill Present
Vice Mayor Clara M. Murvin Present
Commissioner Diane L. Walker Present at 6:34 p.m.
City Manager Chandler Williamson Present
City Attorney Gary Brandenburg Present
Sergeant At Arms Lieutenant Picciolo Present
City Clerk Tijauna Warner Present

Topic

1. July 24,2018 Agenda
Mayor Babb advised that the Lawn of the Month Certificate will be presented during the workshop.

Mr. Williamson provided an overview of the agenda and discussed the following resolutions: Resolution
2018-42, Resolution 2018-43, and Resolution 2018-44.

Mayor Babb advised that the items will be voted on at the Regular Commission Meeting. He allowed
Commissioner Hill to present the Lawn of the Month Certificate to Darren T Hill & Sylvia Hill.

Mr. Williamson congratulated the recipients and provided an update on the following projects: Old Water
Treatment Plant, Commissioner’s Park, Old Pahokee High School, and funding for new football field at
Parks and Recreation.

» Discussions ensued.

Mayor Babb requested for the City Manager to provide an update on the Marina project, to settle any
rumors.

Mr. Williamson provided an update on the Marina project and discussed the misinformation regarding the
project.

Mayor Babb provided Mr. Robert Lambert with an opportunity to comment regarding the Marina Project.

Mr. Lambert discussed the misinformation regarding the marina project and stated he is very satisfied with
the progress.

Commissioner Everett mentioned the following items for discussion at the Regular Commission Meeting:
the property located at 246 East Main Street, the lawsuit with Technomarine, Parks and Recreation
gymnasium and facilities, Commission Retreat, City Clerk’s position, Commissioners serving as liaisons,
and peddlers.
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Mayor Babb requested for the status of Sara Perez’s lawsuit to be provided during the Regular Commission
Meeting.

Commissioner Hill addressed Mr. Lambert’s comment regarding the misinformation of the Marina project.

There being no further business to discuss, Mayor Babb adjourns the meeting at 6:34/p.m.
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ATTEST: Wylene Clarke, Interim City Clerk
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